
March Update 2022

Here are some March Reminders for the studio!

3rd Term
3rd Term begins Monday, March 7th (tomorrow). 3rd Term fees are now due. If you 
haven't already sent an e-transfer to graceacademy@sympatico.ca for the amount 
owing, please do that ASAP. Late fees will be applied after 7 days.  Amounts owing can 
be found in your family portal

March Break
The studio will be closed for the March Break from Saturday, March 12th- Sunday, 
March 20th inclusive. No classes will be held during that time. If you plan to miss any 
classes other than those listed, please let us know.
 
Performance - Practice Videos and Music
Most classes are now beginning to learn choreography for the year end performance. 
Dancers in Grade 1 and above (dance level) can find videos and music posted in your 
portal to practice with.  To access these videos, click 'FILES' and then 'CLASS FILES' 
and 'CLASS MUSIC' . Please encourage your dancer to practice regularly. We suggest 
a very short amount of practice every day ;)
Further 'show' details will be available after the March Break.
 
Mini Sessions - 2 to 5 year olds!
In April, we are offering 2 'mini sessions' for little ones! If you know a little one who might 
like to join us, please send them the details!

Discover with Me
- Tuesday mornings from 9:15-9:45 OR 10:45-11:15am
-6 weeks starting April 5th 
This class is appropriate for dancers ages 18 months - 3 years, and has a parent or 
caregiver joining in with their little one.

Intro to Dance
• Thursdays 4:15-4:55pm
• 5 Weeks starting April 7th

This class is for ages 3-5 and will be a wonderful introduction to ballet and creative 
movement following our DiscoverDance program.
 
Theme of the Month - Words Matter
This month we are talking about how important it is to be mindful of how we speak to 
each other, and to ourselves. We are focusing on showing kindness and compassion, 
and the power of positivity!
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Summer Fun!
Don't forget that we are taking registration for all of our summer programs! Details were 
sent out by email last week and can also be found on our website. If you have any 
questions or would like to register, please email us.

Zoom 
Our Zoom links continue to be open for every class. If your dancer, or anyone in your 
household has any symptoms of illness, please attend virtually and help to keep our 
studio healthy! Thank you so much!

Wishing all of our families a fantastic March Break, and looking forward to an exciting 
3rd term!


